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Notice

The Department of Higher Education in collaboration with Securities and Exchange Board of India

(SEBI) is going to conduct an awareness programme to promote financial literacy on 04.01.2025 at
11.00AM in the LR. Sri Sangram Keshari Sahoo, SEBI Trainer will deliver a
securities market and career opportunities”, All the +3 3
informed to attend the awareness programme without fail.
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Copy to OGF/PGF/SGF for formation.
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